
 
Coronavirus Covid-19: Cei (Italian Bishops’ Conference), another 3
million euros to healthcare facilities

Efforts to support hospital facilities, many of which are dramatically changing their own organisation
to cope with the public health emergency, are going on. The Italian Bishops’ Conference (CEI) is
actually providing another 3 million euros – from the 0.8% share of tax that Italian citizens donate to
the Catholic Church – in support of Fondazione Policlinico Gemelli, Ospedale Villa Salus of Mestre,
Ospedale Generale Regionale Miulli of Acquaviva delle Fonti (BA). A regularly-accounted-for fund-
raising campaign has also been launched to support the healthcare facilities, bank details: IBAN: IT
11 A 02008 09431 00000 1646515; in the name of: CEI; description: SOSTEGNO SANITÀ
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